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Starting conversations at 
Goldenfields Water

The Goldenfields Water Health and Safety Committee and 
Representatives have joined forces with ‘Trademutt’ as part of a 
mental health awareness initiative.

Committee members and representatives will wear loud, vibrant 
work shirts which act as a catalyst to start conversations about 
mental health within the workplace and make an invisible issue 
impossible to ignore.

Goldenfields Water realises the importance of our staff’s mental 
health and wellbeing, so by wearing these shirts we hope that 
it will start conversations, ones that could change or even save 
someone’s life.
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Project Updates

The Rosehill to Harden Pipeline Replacement is 
making great progress with contractors TCM Civil Pty 
Ltd commencing the works in early January.

The project will consist of replacing 11km of ageing 
375mm mild steel pipes that was constructed in the 
mid 1930’s to 500mm and 450mm ductile iron cement 
lined pipe.

The upgrade will provide many benefits to the 
surrounding communities including:

	— reduced service disruptions and breakages

	— reduction of water loss from pipe breakages 

	— efficient operation of the system 

	— increased water supply and capacity to cater for 
future growth

Also progressing on schedule is the Old Jugiong 
Water Treatment Plant Demolition Project, which 
commenced in February.

This project is being completed by AGH Demolition 
and Asbestos Removal Pty Ltd and includes the 
demolition of the old filtration plant, sedimentation 
tanks and associated infrastructure of the old 
plant site.

The project will provide benefits such as:

	— additional space for future construction of new 
water treatment infrastructure 

	— removal of buildings that contain hazardous 
material and asbestos

	— rehabilitation of the natural habitat and erosion 
protection near the Murrumbidgee River

The original water treatment plant was constructed 
in the early 1930s and was decommissioned in 
1991, when the current water treatment plant was 
officially opened.

The demolition is expected to be completed by 
mid‑June 2021.

Have a water issue? 
Report it immediately.

Report all water issues by calling us on 6977 3200 
(9am–4.30pm Monday to Friday). In case of an emergency 
or any water issues occurring during after hours, 
call 1800 800 917 (24 hours a day, seven days a week).



Junee Mains Upgrade

In February the southern distribution team replaced approximately 
eighty metres of mains near Cox St, adjacent to Memorial Park, as 
part of the project’s stage 1 upgrade.

Working with Junee Shire Council and Transport for NSW, 
the southern distribution team bypassed the existing main and 
replaced it with 200mm pipe over a one week duration.

Stage 2 of the upgrade will take place in the coming month and 
will involve laying additional pipeline.

This upgrade will significantly help reduce bursts, especially 
during peak demand periods.
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Office Hours

Monday—Friday 
9am—4.30pm

Contact

84 Parkes Street 
Temora NSW 2666

PO Box 220 
Temora NSW 2666 

T  6977 3200 
F  6977 3299

office@gwcc.nsw.gov.au 
gwcc.nsw.gov.au

Emergencies

T  1800 800 917 
(Available 24/7)

Connect with us

We’re now on social media. You can follow us at:

	 	 facebook.com/goldenfieldswater

	 	 twitter.com/goldenfieldsWCC

	 	 instagram.com/goldenfieldswater

Pump Station upgrades 
and replacements

It’s been a busy couple of months for our mechanical 
and electrical staff upgrading and replacing a number 
of pumps throughout the scheme.

The replacement of two pumps at the Ganmain pump 
station was a combined effort from the mechanical, 
electrical, distribution and engineering teams. The 
new system can pump up to 9L/s if required and the 
replacement will ensure a more reliable water supply 
for Matong and Grong Grong customers.

The Weethalle and North Weethalle pump stations 
have also undergone an upgrade as part of 
Goldenfields Water’s asset renewal program. These 
upgrades will ensure a continued water supply 
reliability for customers.

Board Members on Tour

In early March the Goldenfields Water Board Members 
took a tour of the Rosehill Project and Old Jugiong Water 
Treatment Plant Demolition Project.

The Board Members spent the day meeting with Rosehill 
contractors and enjoyed a walk-through of the site, 
followed by a presentation about the demolition works at 
the Jugiong Water Treatment Plant.
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